
THE MOMBASA PARENTS CLUB 
 

 

08.10.2020 

 

TO ALL STD 8 and GRADE 4 PARENTS 

MOMBASA PARENTS CLUB 

THE NYALI SCHOOL 
 

Dear Parents/Guardian. 

RE: RE-OPENING OF SCHOOLS 

I hope you are all well and keeping safe. We thank the Almighty God for His protection, 

care, love and grace that has kept us going during this difficult moments of this 

unprecedented COVID-19 .We owe it unto Him. 

 

We are now ready to receive the said two groups of pupil’s i.e. the candidates and Grade 

4 who are CBC pioneers and so champions. The Classes have been organized to comply 

with the Ministry of Health Guidelines of 15 pupils per class. We have adequate washing 

areas/points, thermo-guns and any other item necessary for the well-being of our 

children. 

 

We request that you drop the pupils to school yourself on Monday so that we can work 

on logistics of whether the school can pick and drop them based on the numbers 

available. 

 

Please note; 

1. Provide sufficient number of masks for these learners.  

2. There will be no food brought to school from home except drinking water in very 

clean bottles. The school will provide meals.  

3. Our lessons will commence at 7:00 O’clock in the morning and end at 5:30 pm. It 

is a crash program that calls for total understanding and sacrifice. 

 

I am sure together, we shall succeed in the name of the Almighty God. More details to be 

given as we roll out and progress. For any clarification do not hesitate to consult me. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

JOHN KOMBO 

PRINCIPAL  0722881262 


